
From: Kelly Lawler 
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2022 8:31 AM
To: Christal Dennis <CDennis@fec.gov>
Subject: RE: MUR 8083 Notification Letter (Tom Patti for Congress)
Importance: High

Christal

Tom Patti for Congress and Mr. Patti would like to request a 30 day extension  to file the designation
of counsel and provide a response.   We are in the process of hiring counsel to help us through this
and with election just ending we haven’t been able to finalize a contract with them.

Thank you for your consideration.

By OGC-CELA at 10:46 am, Dec 02, 2022
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